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MEMORANDUM 
 

To: Honorable Mayor, Duane Jirik; Members of the City Council, Shawn Ryan, 
Maggie Bass, Bruce Wolf, Rik Seiler and City Administrator, Joshua 
Tetzlaff 

  

From: Tim Applen, Police Chief / Emergency Manager 

  

Date: Friday July 26, 2024 

  

Subject: Taser X2 Sale to Accredited Security 
 

The Police Department has 11 Taser X2 units that are no longer in use/service. In 2022 Taser International announced 

that they would no longer be supporting the X2 models. We have currently entered into the agreement with Axon 

(Taser) for our refresh program incorporating our body cameras, Tasers, and squad cameras. We have received and 

implemented the Taser 10 within the Police Department. As the X2 units are no longer supported by Taser, we are 

unable to utilize the units and other agencies have also gone away from the X2 models and have no use for them.  

 

I contacted Accredited Security, they are willing to purchase our X2 units, including holster cartridges for $300 each. 

In 2022, we sold our X26 units to Accredited Security and the process went smoothly. I have not been able to locate 

another purchaser of the X2 Tasers.  

  

 

Total sale price $3,300.00 

   

Recommendation: Sell 11 Taser X2 units to Accredited Security for $300 each.  


